
 
Girls Lacrosse Non-Preferred Officials Form 

 

DEADLINE: May 21, 2020 
 
Each girls lacrosse coach who has evaluated officials throughout the season on 
ArbiterSports.com may list the names of two officials not-preferred for their sectional games. 
Please complete this form and return it by the deadline above to:   

Jeff Bauda  jbauda@wscschools.org   
 

 
School:       
Coach:       
League:       
 
 
 
 
 

Please List 2 non-preferred officials. 
 

1.       
2.        

 

mailto:jbauda@wscschools.org

